
 

 

 

Good morning everybody. It is now officially Spring and what a beautiful week it has 

been so far! The flowers are in bloom, light jackets and sunglasses are out in force and 

there is a general feeling of happiness in the air as… let’s face it, we are all quite fed up 

of the cold now! There are only a couple more weeks to go until the children have their 

well earned half term Spring break so, in true Welburn style, we have been trying to 
cram lots of fun and learning into our week. Here’s what we have been up to… 

 

Miss Hodgson’s class 
went to Castle Howard 
to check out the new 
Skelf Island Play park 
which has a rope 
bridge over the lake.It 
was scary! They 
played in the tree top 
adventure park, had 

lunch at the boating lake and looked at some amazing statues. Each of the students have 
recently acquired a hamster which they must look after and take home each weekend / 
holiday. So far, we have Hamilton and Flash but the third one is yet to be named. The 
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students collected donations from Scallywags pet shop in Kirkbymoorside before going 
for a treat at Thompsons Fish and Chip Shop. 

 

Reverends Sue and Melanie took assembly this week. They used tabards and swords to 
represent different things that we could be fearful of then discussed ways in which we 
could overcome them. The children were very interested and eager to participate in 
dressing up. As usual we were not disappointed in the service which we received from 
these two lovely ladies. Thank you for always bringing us positivity and kindness! 
 
Lower Semi-Formal class have done exceptionally well with their Daffodil sales to raise 
money which will contribute towards both the Comic Relief Ukraine Appeal and 
Enterprise for a class Summer Trip.They are continuing to sell bunches this week 
especially with Mother's Day approaching but so far have raised just over £100!! 
They enjoyed the warm sunshine and had their PE Tennis lesson outside which was a 
nice change. 
 

Here at Welburn, we believe that Work Experience 

is a vital part of a student’s journey into adulthood. 

Any volunteering experience enables them to get a 

feel for professional working environments. We are 

so lucky to be able to take our students to the 

National Centre for Birds of Prey where they are 

able to enhance their knowledge about the birds as 

well as contribute towards maintaining the 

cleanliness of a public area. As you can see, this 

aviary was really dirty before our team got to work with the power wash and some 



 

elbow grease. They left it sparking. A job to be proud of, we are sure you will become 

very hard workers in the future. 

 

The One with Friendships in Central Perk! 

Nurture 2 have spent the week learning about friendships, personal traits and qualities 
that we see in ourselves and others. We invited a small group of children we’re starting 
to form friendships with to our café, Central Perk, and provided drinks and homemade 
cakes which went down a treat! 

 

Mrs Foy’s class enjoyed the beautiful weather and had a walk to a very tall tree in the 

grounds which they named‘The Tell Me Tree’. They have been reading a story by the 

same name which invites the students to share how they are feeling by either signing, 
expressing themselves verbally or drawing. 

 

 



 

 

 

Did you know 

•  You could be missing out on £450  

of free school meals 

•  All children in Reception and Years 1  

and 2 are entitled to free school meals 

•  If you are eligible for certain income support  
and allowances, support under the  
Immigration and Asylum Act, child tax  
credit*, working tax credit*, or universal  
credit*,  you may also be able to  
obtain free school meals. 

Children learn best on a full tummy  

and you could save time and money. 

Speak to your school office to find out if your child is eligible for free  
school meals or visit our website for more information and to apply:  

www.northyorks.gov.uk/free-school-meal s 

*Conditions apply. Please check our website for full details 



 

For Comic Relief we made £41.00 thank you 

to everyone who donated! 

 

We will 

be 

reschedul

ing our 

Moving 

on Event 

for 

during the Summer Term - date to be confirmed. If 

you would like to have a look at further education 

providers before this takes place there is a Virtual 

(M.o.E) on The Welburn Hall School Website. To 

access videos compiled by providers click on the 

curriculum tab, scroll down to the careers tab, 

click on the careers tab and then scroll down to Virtual Moving on Event. There are lots 
of informative videos to view. 

 

That is all for this week. We hope you enjoy the rest of your week / weekend � 


